
 
 

February 7, 2020 

 

 

The Honorable Lea Márquez Peterson  

Commissioner 

Arizona Corporation Commission 

1200 West Washington Street 

Phoenix, AZ 85007 

 

Dear Commissioner Márquez Peterson: 

  

It is my great pleasure to appoint you as a member of the NARUC Broadband Access Task Force, for 

a term ending January 30, 2022.  

 

Your active service on this task force is important to the cause of strengthening effective public 

regulation.  

 

Congratulations and best wishes.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brandon Presley  

President  

 

 

 

cc: NARUC Executive Committee 


